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Charlotte Academy Talk              December 16th, 2016  

Next Week’s 

Events 

Monday              

CATS 

Cancelled Yearbook Club 

Tennis 

Tuesday 

Tae Kwon Do 

Wednesday –  

Last day for Students 

Ugly Sweater/ T-shirt Day 

Cancelled Model UN -  Meetings 

postponed until Mini MUN topics are 

assigned in February 

                                Tennis  

Happy Holidays 

 

   

 

CAPA Corner 

Spirit Day:  We will have 

“HAT DAY” on Friday, 

January 13th.  

Picture Make-up Day:  On 

January 11th, we will take 

pictures of all new 

students and any student 

that wants a retake.   

More information will 

come out later.  

 

News from Mrs. Fear 

Orlando Blvd. Closed- We heard today that Orlando 

Blvd will be closed Jan. 4th - 6th. You can NOT arrive on 

Orlando; you will need to follow the dismissal route for 

arrival. Mrs. Fear will be outside to help with the flow of 

traffic. Please make sure you spread the word to any 

other people that drop off/pick up your child. Please be 

patient as we get through these 3 days.  

Mannequin Challenge:  Our Delta Mannequin 

Challenge will be on Facebook next week. Be on the 

look out and make sure you like and share. 

Middle School Exams:  Don’t forget exams begin next 

week. Proper rest and breakfast is essential for good 

test taking. Good luck! A schedule was sent out a few 

weeks ago, if you need another one please let us know. 

Please be on time each day for the exams. 

Dolphin Gazette:  Our 3rd Issue of the Dolphin Gazette 

was passed out last Friday. If you did not receive one, 

please stop by the office and pick up your copy. 

Winter Break: Our last student day is on Wednesday, 

December 21st.   Students will return on Wednesday, 

January 4th.    Report cards will go home on January 6th.  

 

 

 

 

 


